
From: Charlene Turner Johnson
To: CEO@GLWATER.org
Subject: Invitation to Highland Park Community Meeting
Date: Monday, March 4, 2024 10:13:46 PM

This email is a copy of an email sent to info@glwater.org and to Suzanne Coffey on
February 21.

To the GLWA Board of Directors,

I am writing on behalf of the Highland Park Water Advocates, which is a network of residents
who have been supporting the mediation process between the city and GLWA. We are
sponsoring a Community Conversation to help residents understand the new agreement with
GLWA and proposed state-wide water affordability plans. The Community Conversation is
celebrating World Water Day and will be held on March 22nd from 6-9 p.m. at Faith
Tabernacle Church located at 16548 Hamilton, Highland Park. 

We invite a board member or a staff person to join the conversation which will be in the form
of a panel discussion. The panel includes representatives from the governor's office, our state
legislators, Mayor Glenda McDonald, Damon Garett, HP Water Department Director, THAW
and Wayne Metro Community Action Agency. Everyone is confirmed except the GLWA
representative.

Please see the attached flyer which is being mailed to every Highland Park household. Your
response to this email would be greatly appreciated. We look forward to GLWA joining the
discussion.

Charlene Turner Johnson, President
B.A.S.S., Inc.
15885 Woodward Avenue
Highland Park, MI 48203
313.595.3560
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